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I inquired about Riverview Road and its condition with Manager John Rodgers
and the Road Commission Board. I asked if there were anyplans or
considerations to resurfaceRiverview Road.

John Rodgers response was the repair needed would be an overlay as opposed
to a chip seal procedure. The response was the road has deteriorated beyond
the fix of a chip seal. He said there are no plans to make repairs ofRiverview
Road.

He also stated the new Paser Ratings would be sent to the Township for review.
This will show the current conditions of our roads.

I asked about the status of repair on East Bear Lake Road, on the shoulder that

has been broken for over a year. I informedJohn of the location on the curve on
the southboundside, by the small brown cabin. He wrote it down, and I will
continue to inquire if it is not repaired in a timelymatter.

The Road Commission Board has moved forward to place the Bond Proposal on
the ballot at an unknown time. It is unclear of changes from the original
Proposal that was defeated in November.

Jim Knight Trustee


